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Notice

Request for Proposals PRBP 2025-DCP-001

Subject: Extension of Submission Period for Proposals

Dear Proponents,

We hope this message finds you well.

Please be advised that the deadline for submitting proposals in response to RFP PRBP 2025-
DCP-001, originally due on March 28,2025, has been extended by one week. The new deadline

for submission is now April 4,2025.

This extension is being granted to allow additional time for prospective applicants to finalize and
submit their proposals. ALl other terms and conditions outlined in the original RFP remain
unchanged.

We appreciate your interest in this opportunity and Look forward to receiving your proposals.

Sincerely,

':?

Camita CaLderon Ferrer

Deputy Director
Puerto Rico Broadband Program

PO Box 9020082, Viejo San Juan, Puerto Rico 00902-0082 I 787.721.7000 Ext. 241


